
Protect your baby 
with the whooping
cough vaccine

The best  
time to get 

the vaccine is 
between 16 and 
before 36 weeks 

of pregnancy

Getting the whooping 
cough vaccine in 
pregnancy will protect 
your baby.

The vaccine is 
free of charge at 
a participating GP 
practice.

www.immunisation.ie




